

JOHN D. HOLLAND Attorney 612-359-3504 DIRECT jholland@dadygardner.com 5100 IDS Center 80 South Eighth Street Minneapolis, MN 55402 Office: 612-359-9000 Fax: 612-359-3507 www.dadygardner.com

July 3, 2018

Mark Stewart, Counsel NASAA Legal Department 750 First Street NE, Suite 1140 Washington, DC 20002 Nasaacomments@nasaa.org

Dale Cantone Chair of the Franchise and Business Opportunities Project Group dcantone@oag.state.md.us

Bill Beatty Chair of the Corporation Finance Section Committee Bill.beatty@dfi.wa.gov

Chris Staley Assistant General Counsel Nasaacomments@nasaa.org

RE: Comments Regarding Proposed New State Cover Sheets To Franchise Disclosure Documents

Dear Sirs:

In response to your invitation to comment on the New State Cover Sheets to Franchise Disclosure Documents ("FDDs"), Dady & Gardner, P.A. suggests that the question which currently reads, "Is the franchise system stable and growing or shrinking?" could be refashioned to read, "Is the franchise system stable, growing, or shrinking?" Thank you for considering this potential change.

Sincerely,

DADY & GARDNER, P.A.

John D. Holland

JDH/sem/jmc